
 

 

Thursday 2nd November 2023 
  
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are really excited about being a part of the Mulberry Festival of Arts next week held 
at the UTC (see the letter/email dated 19.10.23).  
 
Some of Blue Whale and Tiger Classes’ portraits have been displayed in the art gallery.  
 
Panda Class will be performing part of their wonderful show, The Gingerbread Man.  
 
Refreshments will be arranged for children given that we will be returning at 6pm.  
 
We have booked a private coach to take Panda Class to the UTC at 1pm and return 
back to school for 6pm on Tuesday 7th and Wednesday 8th November. Panda Class 
parents, please complete the permission form (overleaf) if you have not done so already.  
 
Parents are welcome to attend the trip, there are a few options.  
 

1. Parents can meet us at the UTC. They can come in as visitors and accompany 
their child backstage. 

2. Parents can go to the UTC and watch the performances and book via the 
booking system. 

 
Parents who wish to collect their child directly from the UTC can do this, however please 
speak to Sarah Jane prior to the trip so this can be organised in line with our 
safeguarding procedures. 
 
Please do not hesitate to speak with Sarah Jane if you have any questions. We really 
hope you can join us for this wonderful opportunity!  
 
Kind regards  
 
The MWW team 

  

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/whats-on/64-parnell-road/mulberry-utc/mulberry-festival-of-arts/e-orbglx
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/mulberry-schools-trust
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/mulberry-schools-trust


 

 

Panda Class parents/carers, please complete the permission slip below. 

 

I do/do not give permission for ______________________________________ 

to attend the Festival of Arts event on Tuesday 7th and Wednesday 8th 

November. 

 

Name of parent_______________________________________  

Date____________________ 

 
 
 
 
 


